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Dearest parents & alumni,
Happy Spring!

We are eager to head into summer but first we
have one more term to complete! We are

preparing to send off our seniors, but for now
we are going to soak up every last bit we have

with them!
Enjoy!

Jess Klockman | pc '17
 
 



From Kappa Dodgeball...

March

To Sapphire Ball...



March was filled with a ton of
new memories, and we are so
happy we got to share them

all with each other. As we
continue to hit the books and

study hard before Spring
break, we're definitely looking

forward to Summer time.
 

Stay tuned for the next
newsletter!


